
Transportation Committee 
Thursday, February 10th, 2022 – 9:05 am – 9:40 am 

Virtual on Zoom 
 

In attendance: Joe Hall (Committee Chair), Erin Williams (Voting Member), Jason Jenkins 
(Voting Member) 
 
Guests: Marco Mendez (State Rep. Eva-Dina Delgado - Chief of Staff) 
 
Staff: Alice Howe (Program Manager), Pamela Maass (WPBCC Executive Director) 
 

1. Updates 
a. 2022 Bench Order 

i. 10 benches have been ordered with Why Not Iron. Staff will be promoting 
the benches to find new locations to be installed for Spring. 

 
2. Discussion 

a. 2022 Plans 
i. Expansion of planters onto Damen Ave. 

1. AH will bring a detailed map + pricing to the committee in March 
for review 

ii. Bike Rack replacement at Damen CTA Blue Line  
1. JJ showed examples from Dero for letters and sculptural racks 

that we could replace the old, rusted city racks with. 
iii. Pedestrian Safety 

1. AH met with 2nd Ward Office about splitting costs of a speed radar 
signs on Ashland Ave. and to advocate for pedestrian walkways. 

a. This will be brought to the March meeting for review. 
2. AH will be meeting with 1st Ward office to discuss more safety 

measures for Milwaukee Ave. 
 
 
Next Meeting – March 31st   


